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Sayers, Margery

From: Joseph Gagliardi <njosephgagliardi@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 201 9 3:24 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: ZRA187

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

I am very much in favor of the council passing ZRA 187.It is necessary to limit growth in Howard County to preserve the

beauty and charm of this wonderful county.

Thank you for your dedication to protecting the welfare of Howard County.

Dr Joseph Gagliardi


